
Want to join our Cougar Corps? Let us know! 
 

Regina Alhassan 
Volunteer & Community Engagement Coordinator 

ralhassan@cristoreycolumbus.org 
(614) 223-9261 

August 2017 

Save the date for our first volunteer opportunities of the new school year:  
 Speed Chatting: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 
 Announcement Day: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 
 The Garden Party: Saturday, September 23, 2017 (event set up, 10 am—1 pm) 


